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Council on Campus Planning and Usage (CCPU)
Friday, September 4, 2015
Algonquin Room, University Union
2:00 – 3:00 p.m.

Minutes

Members Present: 
Brian Stone, Engineering Technology (Chair), Stacy Betz, Communication Sciences & Disorders (Secretary), Scott Coker, Director, Facilities Management

Opening Remarks:
Welcome given by Brian, our new Chair of the committee. Introduction of new members to be postponed until the next meeting due to low attendance.
Previous Items:
Review of Ray Deiz presentation to Senate about last years proceedings with the CCPU.  The primary focus of the report was the finalization of a policy regarding the use of intentional spaces on campus as well as a summary of other minor accomplishments of last years meetings.  Additionally, Dr. Brian Stone attended and was presented as the new chair of the CCPU for 2015-2016. 
New Items:
Discussion of possible issues for the committee to work on this year included: 1) during a faculty senate meeting the issue of consistency of the master plan throughout campus was discussed, so this might be an issue that is brought to CCPU, but it has not been yet; 2) Scott said he is not always sure the facilities management message is conveyed throughout campus, and not sure whether/how this committee could help (formally or informally); 3) universal design

Facilities Management report by Scott included: 1) Sherman Hall cupola repairs should be completed in about 2 months; 2) Alumni House project should be done by Homecoming; 3) the Union patio will be repaired over the next few months; 4) a new WIU column will be completed on Adams near Lafayette; 5) wifi access was improved in many buildings on campus this summer

Action Items for next meeting:  Scott Coker will give a short introduction to the group about some of the issues with the University Master Planning concepts and practices being implemented at WIU.  (I hope I got that title right).  

